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Brydon DeWitt presented a legal update to members of the Virginia Association of Health Underwriters 

on Friday, August 21, He addressed a variety of COVID-19 related benefits law topics including the 

CARES Act, FFCRA, the DOL?s recent IRS extensions and employee benefits considerations when 

conducting furloughs and layoffs.

For more info, click here.
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